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                                                                                                                          12th March 2023  

 

e.mail to Ian.Church@Wokingham.gov.uk 

For The Attention of Ian Church, Team Manager (Senior Specialist) Growth and 

Delivery 

 

Dear Mr Church, 

Many thanks for all your hard work and also that of your colleagues in putting 

forward such a compelling and targeted defence at the recent Inquiry into 

Wokingham Borough Council’s decision to refuse planning permission for the 

proposes developments at Land East of Lodge Road, Hurst. 

Each of  the experts presented their statements in such a professional and 

determined manner. In particular the case you put forward in relation to the 5 year 

housing supply was expertly done and your defence of Wokingham’s achievements 

clearly resonate with the Inspector as is clear in his Decision Letter.  

Thank you to everybody involved at Wokingham Borough Council. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Osborne, on behalf of The Hurst Village Society  
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